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NOTICE BOARD CONTENTS 

• Dates 
• FOSS AGM date—14th October 2019 
• New Reception places for  September 2020 
• Harvest 
• SSQ Pre School expression of interest. 

The week ahead: 
 
• Friday 4th October—Young Officials training at 

Hardenhuish 
• Friday 4th—LACROSSE CLUB CANCELLED 
• Tuesday 8th October— 3.45pm Biddestone Cross County 

event 
• Wednesday 9th—1pm Sheldon School Masterclass for 

selected Y5 children 
       www.stantonschool.net  

Keep an eye out for our Reception children in the 
Gazette and Herald and their First Day at School 
supplement.  This year’s intake are looking fabulous in 
front of the new Hobbit House! 

OPEN MORNINGS 
16th October ad 20th November 

 

We are once again advertising our Open 
Mornings for new prospective parents who 
wish to apply for school places. The deadline 
for applications is 15th January 2020 

 

Please tell your neighbours and friends 
about us.  We will also email our Open 
Morning flyer to you and ask that you share it 
to neighbours and friends who may be 
interested. 

 

Many thanks for your help! 

Harvest ServiceHarvest ServiceHarvest ServiceHarvest Service    
Yesterday  the school celebrated its Harvest 
Service at St Giles Church. Thank you to Mrs 
Fisher for leading the service and Mr Greene for 
helping with the new music system, to our 
wonderful children for singing so beautifully and 
contributing to a very uplifting service. 
 

We are still collecting for the Filling Station 
until the end of this half term when it will be 
collected and distributed. If you haven't donated 
and would like to please bring suitable items  in 
as I know the charity will be very grateful for 
them.  

Stanton Pre-School  
As a school , the governors and leadership team  are exploring the option of opening a 
preschool on our school site. At this stage it is an exploration exercise  as in order for 
this to  be a viable option we would need to have 10 children in attendance at 
sessions.  
As part of this process we have created a short  expression of interest questionnaire to 
gauge interest . This has been posted on the school’s website and can be accessed 
via the following link.  
Should you be interested or know of anyone who may be interested please get in 
touch. 

 www.stantonschool.net/preschool  



FOSS AGM 
MONDAY 14TH OCTOBER 
AT 7PM.  Please come 
and support us! 
 

 
 
The FOSS Team We have registered with the Aldi Get Set Campaign and 

are collecting the stickers give with shopping. The poster 
however is SO big that we are not able to fit it on a display 
board so we are collecting the stickers in the office.  


